
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 23/24

YACHT “SERENDIPITY” FOUND

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the King's Harbour Master Portsmouth that during bad weather the yacht
“Serendipity” was found adrift in Portsmouth Harbour. The Ministry of Defence Marine Police unit acted in taking the
vessel in tow and securing it alongside in safe location but no one, as yet, has coming forward to claim ownership.  
 
2. The yacht is 18 feet long with blue hull and white upper – see fig 1 below. 

3. If this craft is your property, or you have information on who the current owner is  please contact the KHM Port
Conservancy Officer by email David.Barter100@mod.gov.uk Please note - Proof of ownership will be required.  

Tuesday 02 Jan 2024 

N J RANDALL 
King's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the



contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


